WHITMAN COLLEGE
Office of the President

July 21, 2023

STARS Steering Committee
Association for the Advancement

Of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear STARS Steering Committee:

On behalf of Whitman College, | am pleased to submit the results of our institution’s third
Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System report. | am confident this submission
will represent Whitman’s commitment to fostering an environment of social and environmental
justice, ambitions for furthering our impact of sustainability programs and education, and our
continued dedication to ensuring we become a leader in higher education sustainability.

Whitman is proud to provide our students with a well-rounded education in the liberal arts and
instill in them an understanding of how they can positively impact their communities and the
environment around them. Using the STARS framework, we are able to identify areas of
improvement and collaboration to make us an institutional leader in our region, as well as
support meaningful progress across our campus.

We look forward to the progress we will make using the STARS framework and guidance for
updating our Campus Sustainability Plan to accurately assess the needs of our students and
community. | want to thank all of the staff, faculty, and students who helped provide the data
sets and information for this report, and for those who demonstrate Whitman’s core values

every day.

Dr. Sarah R. Bolton
President, Whitman College

Cc:  Sarah Williams, Sustainability Manager
Tony Ichsan, Assistant Vice President of Facilities Services
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